2025 Stewardship Report

The Stewardship Campaign for 2025 kicked off in mid-October,2024 with a
stewardship sermon delivered by Pastor Summer.

This year's theme sprang from Paul’s First Letter to the Corinthians where
he taught that Faith, Hope and Love are the cornerstones of life in Christian
Fellowship. ,

During worship services in October and November, members of our
stewardship team shared personal perspectives on how our gifts of time,
talent and treasure provide the oxygen that fuels the mission and ministry
of our church.

A letter to members and friends shared this year’s financial goal of $73,000
and asked everyone to consider increasing their pledge level by an
additional 3% to help meet this goal.

Reminder letters were sent to those who had not been heard from and
updates on the campaign’s status as well as encouragement to consider
the importance of each pledge were provided during the announcement
portion of the worship service.

Thanks to the generosity and commitment of so many members and
friends to the future of our church and its mission and ministry, by year-end,
our goal of $73,000 was not only met but exceeded with pledges totaling
just over $80,000.

Thanks to all. Your Stewardship gifts of time, talent and treasure help
ensure the continued vibrancy of the United Presbyterian Church of
Sackets Harbor.

n Deans, 'Stewardship Coordinator



